so March 9, 2018
' Dear Gary Wilson,

omor& Per your request, this letter shall serve as an employment verification. You were

UNIVERSITY  employed at Southern Oregon University as an Adjunct Instructor in the Biology
Department effective October 1, 2005 to December 31, 2005. You also were
employed as an Adjunct Instructor in the Biology Department effective October 1,
2010 to November 1, 2010. SOU accepted your resignation from employment
effective October 31, 2010.

Sincerely,

Human Resources Services



